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  Most people agree that our infrastructure is outdated and deteriorating. The only 

way to build or update Oregon roads, bridges and resource infrastructure, is to create 

a steady and responsible income source.  

   The new committee will be able to identify the most pressing needs, avoid waste 

and provide family supporting jobs for Oregon workers. I urge a yes vote. 

Thank you for considering my testimony. 

Matt Maris 


